
 

NO. CIG016/2016 
 
                                                             March 30, 2016 
 
Subject:   Declaration of differences in consolidated financial statements for the year ended 31 

December 2015 
 
To:  President 
          The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 
           C.I.Group Public Company Limited would like to inform you there has been a change in the consolidated 
financial statements for the year ended 31 December 2015.  The company reported a profit of 7.4 Million Baht 
previously on 29th February 2016, has now been change to a loss of 7.23 Million Baht.  The reason for the 
differences was due to the fact that the previous consolidated financial statements only included the financial 
statements of De Lamai Company for the nine-month period ended September 30, 2015. 
 

 Please be informed accordingly. 
 
                Yours Sincerely, 
            C.I.Group Public Company Limited 
 
 

                             (Mr.Aree Poomsanoh) 
                                      Managing Director 


